
 

 

  

 
Dates for Your Diary 

  
02/03/15 
8.30pm  
 
 
07/03/15 
 
12/07/15 

 

PTFA meeting 
(Presbytery) 
 
Bike sale 
 
Summer Fair 

	
  
	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
Term 3 
Friday 13th February 2015   
  

SADDLE UP! 
  

There will be a bring and buy bike sale at St 
Bonaventures School on 7th March from 1.30-
3pm. Clear your shed and grab yourself a bargain: 
from toddler size to adult. In addition, the Ape 
Project, Sustrans and Dr Bike will be there to 
offer advice on cycling in Bristol and a free health 
check on your bike.  
 
For sellers it will be £1 entrance and you can 
come and set up from 1pm. Buyers will be in from 
1.30pm. 

PTFA people are parents and 
friends who support our children 

and their school. Anyone is 
welcome! Be part of our shared 

community: get together; 
improve the school and make 

fun stuff happen. 
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STOP PRESS  
Help is needed to run the refreshments bar at the 
school play. Any parents/ carers of children in the 
school play that would be able to volunteer to help run 
the bar at the matinee or evening performances please 
contact Lynne Fernandes - 
Lynnefernandes@hotmail.com 



 

 

  
 
 	
    

 

 
PTFA ideas? 

We are all ears… Leave a 
message at the school 

office.  
Or email 

sophie.kidd3007@gmail.com 

 

The £1 St Bonaventure’s seed 
packets are still available, 
sold for school fundraising by 
the PTFA at the school office.  
Also visit  
www.giftsyougrow.co.uk to 
raise money for us each time 

you shop. Reception L.  

EASY FUNDRAISING 
 
Keep raising money for 
our PTFA when you 
shopping online. Use 
easyfundraising.org.uk 
with over 2,700 well 
known retailers like 
Amazon, Argos, M&S, 
eBay and whenever 
you buy something 
online, the retailer 
makes a donation to 
your chosen good 
cause. Or download 
their easy to use app 
instead. 

BLAME IT ON THE…SWEET STALL 
 

SCHOOL DISCO  
FRIDAY 27th FEBRUARY  
KS1/Reception 6-7.15 pm 

KS2 7.30-9 
 

Tickets on sale now, and again after half term.  

THAT OLD THING? 
 

If you are having a 
spring-clean and getting 
rid of some old clothes 
please save them for a 

Bag4School day in 
March.  


